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Make polluters pay, not 
communities! Support CERCLA 
liability protections for 
water systems to hold PFAS polluters 
accountable.

During Water Week 2024 we 
salute the water utility workforce 
– the foundation of essential 
public health and environmental 
protection!

$50 billion is needed for drinking 
water utilities to install PFAS 
treatment technologies over the next 
20 years. 

Operational costs for individual 
clean water utilities will increase up 
to 60% as a direct result of new PFAS 
regulations.   

Make permanent the Federal low-
income water assistance program 
– over 1.4 million households in need 
have been helped so far.

Up to 20% of American households 
struggle to pay unaffordable water 
service bills. 

Invest in water research to keep our 
water safe, secure, and sustainable.

Federal water investment must 
continue to grow. EPA estimates 
$750 billion is needed over 20 years 
just to maintain utility’s current 
levels of service – but their costs are 
escalating.   

For water utilities, agility is key. 
Support regulations that bend, not 
break, with the waves of innovation. 

Improperly flushed wipes result in 
$441 million per year in additional 
operating costs at US clean water 
utilities.  Passing HR2964/S1350 will 
set federal labeling standards! 

Water is the foundation of our 
economy. A one-day disruption in 
water service nationally would  
mean an aggregate daily loss of 
$43.5 billion in sales and $22.5 billion 
in GDP.

Congress must create a permanent 
low-income water customer 
assistance program to help utilities 
maintain aging infrastructure, while 
keeping services affordable for low-
income households.

The US water workforce supports 
1.7 million jobs across 212 different 
occupations.


